
May 29, 2025 

P: 708-496-7350 • 4700 South Central Avenue, Chicago, IL 60638 
www.daubertchemical.com 

TO WHOM IT MAY CONCERN, 

We appreciate your continued partnership and the opportunity to support your business 
needs. In response to your recent inquiry, we are writing to confirm that our products do  
not contain mercury, either as intentionally added components or known impurities, to the 
best of our knowledge. We are committed to ensuring the safety and regulatory compliance 
of our products and remain vigilant in maintaining high standards across our supply chain. 
Should you require any further documentation or clarification, please do not hesitate to 
reach out to Regulatory@daubert.com. 

Lisa Phan 
Regulatory Compliance Analyst 
Regulatory@Daubert.com 
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To Whom it May Concern, 

 

This letter is written to provide certification based on current raw material information that 
the products purchased by your company do not contain Perfluoroalkyl and polyfluoroalkyl 
substances (PFAS), Perfluorooctane Sulfonate (PFOS), Perfluorooctanoic Acid (PFOA), 
Perfluorohexane Sulfonic Acid (PFHxS), or salts of PFHxS.  

Should you have any questions, please contact Regulatory@Daubert.com. 

 

 
 
 
 
Lisa Phan 
Regulatory Compliance Analyst 
Regulatory@Daubert.com 
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